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To:

NADE Board of Directors

From:

Donnie Hayes, NADE National Membership Director

Date:

February, 2015


Subject:
2014 NADE Mid-Year Report
It is an honor and a privilege to be serving NADE as the National Membership Director again this year.  My goal as membership director is to continue to encourage and assist chapters and regions to implements ongoing recruitment and retention initiatives.

Since August 2014, I have:

· Worked closely with our NADE website contractor to respond to and resolve any individual or Chapters’ questions or specific concerns about membership issues and promptly update membership changes.  

· I have distributed membership recruitment materials to the local Chapter with the Help of the NADE website contractor, NADE president and the CCP chair.  
· The NADE website contractor launched the January membership drives on the website.
· I have approved Membership grants to assist Chapters with recruitments efforts.  
Thanks to the great efforts of the Regional Directors, CCP Chair and the root grass Chapter members since August, 2014 we have gained a total of 319 new members as of February 11, 2015.  Thank to the NADE Board for all their assistance.  I encourage all of you to continue to engage in recruitment and retention activities to ensure the viability of our organization.   

Respectfully Submitted,

Donnie E. Hayes

NADE National Membership Director

